Miss Deborah S. Escuber 4533 Nosbitt Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Miss Escobar:

I am sorry that it was not possible for you to complete the requirements for your degree in August 1974. If it is your intention to complete the requirements for your degree in December 1974, please contact this office in order to obtain a new application for candidacy form.

As of this date you still lack three semester hours of advanced biology.

Please keep this office informed as to your graduation plans,

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Rhode, Acting Dean College of Arts & Sciences